
 
 
 

Withernwick Community Association (WCA) 
Minutes of the meeting held on 19th March 2014 8.15pm 

at the Falcon 
 
Attendance: Mike Soper (Chairman), Carol and Norman Wilkie, Pat Pye, Paul Boyle, 
Julianne Ashton, Dawn Dickinson, Nikki Harvey, Margaret and John Mann 
 
Apologies: 
 
No apologies 
 
1 – Finacial Report 
 
Nikki Harvey produced a current financial report. Our working balance is £2796.38, this 
does not include any money from the Windfarm fund. 
 
2 –Elections 
 
The following were elected to the necessary positions. 
 
Chair – Mike Soper 
Vice Chair – Carol Wilkie 
Secretary – Paul Boyle 
Treasurer – Nikki Harvey 
 
Committee – Pat Pye, Dawn Dickinson, Julianne Ashton, John Mann and Margaret Mann. 
 
3 – Events 
 
(a) Garage Sale (21st April 2014) we will need to produce a map of the garages which we 

will sell at £1 per map. Food and drink at St Alban’s, Paul Boyle to contact the Ladies 
Group. It was suggested that each entrant should give a minimum of £5 donation. 
Paul Boyle will email all with details. 
 

(b) Open gardens (15th June 2014 – 1 to 5 pm). We need to ask Pat Beddard to organise 
judging for the scarecrows. There will be a 1st and 2nd prize plus a children’s prize. 
The Ladies group will organise prizes for the planters. Paul Boyle to confiem with 
church. 



(c) Village trip – No windfarm funding will be available for the proposed trip to Alton 
Towers as it is not ‘educational’. We will therefore need to think of an alternative. 
Suggestions were, Saltaire or a train trip to London, please think of others for the 
next meeting. 

 
Next meeting Wednesday 16th April 2014 in The Falcon at 8pm. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


